Norton Sub Hamdon Church School
" Monday 15th April 2024

A very warm welcome back to school for the Summer Term. | hope you have had a
peaceful and restful Easter and pupils are excited about the weeks ahead.

We were joined at school today by Rev Nick to launch this term’s value; Compassion.
Rev Nick talked about the parable of the Good Samaritan, how looking out and caring
for others this can be an example to follow in our lives and in the attitudes and behav-
iour of everyone in our school.

You may have noticed that resurfacing work is being undertaken around the outside of
the school. The front of the school is due to be completed in the coming weeks with a
top surface. It is okay to walk there now, however please be careful of trip hazards.

It looks set to be an exciting term ahead with new curriculum projects starting in each
class this week. Curriculum letters will be sent out by early next week.

One of the pictures this week is of our fabulous dancers who took part in the recent fes-
tival of dance in Yeovil with amazing performances from Hazel and Rowan classes. A
massive well done and thank you to everyone involved.

Please save the date - Wednesday 1st May is the
next Headteacher—parent coffee morning.

School- run clubs start next week. Please see sepa-
rate sign up letter which has been sent out today.
Please sign up by Wednesday 17th April.

Wishing you all a good week!
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Mr Caswell
Our half term Core Value: Compassion / Clubs \
Breakfast Club
Every day from 7.45am with
Upcoming Dates breakfast option until 8.30am.
Wednesday 17th April —Friday 19th—Charterhouse Residential Years 5 Afterschool clubs 3.15—4.05
and 6 Tuesday — Pro-Coaching
Monday 22nd April - After School clubs resume. Cricket
Wednesday 1st May —Coffee morning with parent—headteacher forum. Wednesday — Pro-Coaching
Location to be confirmed. Rounders
(5pm pickup available Mon,
Tues and Wed)
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